
November 8, 2018

THE WORD...with SORC

The Student Organization Resource Center (SORC) is constantly reinventing new ways to engage and
enrich students and their organizations. SORC is a department at Stamp dedicated to providing your

organization with services, resources, and spaces to set up your organization for success.

Soo...What's The Word?
The Word with SORC is a bi-weekly newsletter made and disseminated to inform you of involvement
opportunities in SORC, the Stamp, and all across campus. If you're bored and looking for something

to do, or are looking for ways to improve and develop your organization, be sure to check
out the most recent edition of The Word!
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Student Organization Registration-
URGENT
Student organizations MUST FULLY COMPLETE the registration renewal process by
5pm on November 30, 2018 or they will no longer be considered a registered student
organization.

Organizations that do not complete the registration/renewal process may face the following
consequences: 

Lose their current/future space reservations
Lose access to their locker in Stamp (if they have one)
Lose ability to become SGA recognized and apply for funding

If you have any questions on how to complete your registration or if you are unsure if your
organization has already completed the registration/renewal, please contact sorc@umd.edu or
come in to the Student Involvement Suite and one of the students at the front desk can
assist you.

mailto:sorc@umd.edu?subject=


Leveragining Terrapins Connect to Build
Your Network and Find a Mentor!
Join Aubrey and Lauren from the Alumni Association to learn about Terrapins Connect, the
university's online, free mentorship platform.

Student Involvement Suite Holiday and
Finals Week Hours
The Student Involvement Suite will have the following hours for the holidays and
Commencement week:

Thanksgiving Week 
Mon Nov 19 - regular hours, 8:00am-11:00pm 
Tues Nov 20 - regular hours, 8:00am-11:00pm 
Wed Nov 21 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Thurs Nov 22 - CLOSED 
Fri Nov 23 - CLOSED 
Sat Nov 24 - CLOSED 
Sun Nov 25 - regular hours, 11:30am-11:00pm

Commencement/Holiday Break 
Mon Dec 17 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Tues Dec 18 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Wed Dec 19 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Thurs Dec 20 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Fri Dec 21 - 8:00am-5:00pm 
Sat Dec 22 through Tues Jan 1 - CLOSED



Bank Account Information for Student Groups 
Through a partnership between SORC, Stamp, and SECU, SECU provides UMD student 
organizations with free organizational checking accounts, on-campus visits to offer advice,
and workshops on financial topics related to student group operations.

Want to talk to a SECU rep about opening an account for your student org or discuss other
questions around banking? Drop by the Student Involvement Suite between 12:30pm and
2:30pm on the following dates (no appointment necessary). 

December 12

Not able to attend one of those dates? Check out this video on Business Banking for Student 
Organizations, visit SECU's College Park Financial Center at The View, or contact Cassie
Costin, Financial Center Manager, at cassie.costin@secumd.com.

mailto:cassie.costin@secumd.com?subject=


The Circle: Campus Conversations on Hate
Bias
Encourage your members to join the conversation! ODI hosts "The Circle" on the 2nd of every
month to provide a space to share concerns, discuss solutions, seek support and resources,
heal, build a sense of community, and learn self-care and coping strategies.

Call for Student Regents Applications for 2018-2019
Call for Applications

Each year the University of Maryland, College Park in addition to the other institutions in the
University System of Maryland are invited to nominate candidates for this prestigious position
to the University System of Maryland Student Council. Our single nominee is then reviewed
by the System Student Council and their finalists are forwarded to the Chancellor and from his
desk they are forwarded to the Governor. In the past, College Park has been represented by
outstanding scholar leaders.

For more information, go to: http://thestamp.umd.edu/events/usm_student_regent 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Donna Lim
at dylim@umd.edu or at 301-314-8491. Completed applications are due on-line by noon
on November 14, 2018.

Apply for 2018-2019 USM Student Regent at: https://orgsync.com/31654/forms/340972

http://thestamp.umd.edu/events/usm_student_regent
mailto:dylim@umd.edu?subject=
https://orgsync.com/31654/forms/340972


Book Adele's for Your Group Event While You Can! 
Reservations Accepted for August 27 - December 21, 2018 ONLY

Host your student organization's next event at the former site of Adele's Restaurant,
transformed into the ultimate meeting space. Enjoy a 180-degree view of campus landmarks
through a striking wall of windows that runs the length of the space. Space can be custom
configured with tables and chairs to meet the needs of your program and has in-room A/V
options as well. Catering options also available. Book now for a special student org rate of
$14/hour.

For more information on this limited time offer for the Fall 2018 semester only,
visit https://orgsync.com/31654/news_posts/292324, email stamp365student@umd.edu or
call 301-314-1912.

http://https//orgsync.com/31654/news_posts/292324
mailto:stamp365student@umd.edu?subject=


OrgSync Tip of the Week- File Storage
We always tell students that OrgSync is a combination of Facebook and Google Drive. When
you log into OrgSync, you immediately see a "News Feed" from organizations that you follow.
The Google Drive part ties in with the "Files" section in every organization's OrgSync portal.

In the files section of your portal, you can store folders, files, and pictures, organize them
whatever way you want, and "share" with whatever members you want.

So, why OrgSync and not Google Drive? By uploading your organization's files on OrgSync,
you will always have a backup plan in case a password gets lost or a past officer doesn't turn
over files to new officers. SORC staff members have administrative access to your portal and
will always be able to give file access to the appropriate members of your organization.

...and that is the word on the OrgSync tip of the week!

For the final word,  it's time for our...

STUDENT GROUP HIGHLIGHT OF
THE WEEK: The National Association
for the Advancement of Cored People

(NAACP)
The National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) of the University
of Maryland College Park shares the same mission statement of NAACP with ensuring the
political, social, educational, and economic equality of rights to all people and dismantle racial
discrimination across this campus. From October 29th to November 2nd, NAACP hosted
Student Activism Awareness Week (SAAW), a week dedicated to detail and celebrate student
activism and its history at the University of Maryland. The State of Black Leadership is a
panelist-styled event where we encourage dialogue within a panel of renowned community
leaders and local public figures by targeting issues related directly to the Black community
and engaging through Q&A. Their theme of Young and the Restless, angles not towards the

http://orgsync.umd.edu/


popular soap opera, but towards the exhausting oppression and strife young people face,
especially people of color, towards microaggressions, systematic and institutional racism,
police brutality, socioeconomic disparities, misogyny, homophobia, residential segregation,
voter suppression, and other rationale of inequality and discrimination. The Annual State of
Black Leadership will be on November 12th, 2018 in the Nyumburu Multipurpose Room at
the Nyumburu Cultural Center from 5:45pm to 8pm. 

And that's the Word.

@MarylandSORC is on social media!
Let us know the cool things your org is doing and we'll share it through our channels.

Thank you to our sponsor

http://facebook.com/marylandsorc
http://twitter.com/marylandsorc
http://instagram.com/marylandsorc
https://orgsync.com/31654/forms/239459
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